
 
  

 
 
 
Ref: FOI/00102/CMICB 
13 October 2022 
 
Your Request: 
 

Could you please put me in touch with the CAMHS commissioners in your 
area? I am looking into digital options to support CYP mental health and I 
have seen that you have commissioned SHOUT. I would be very grateful 
for a quick chat about how this is working for you?  

 
Our Response: 
 

NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB does not currently have a single point of 
contact for the commissioning of CAMHS across the whole of Cheshire and 
Merseyside, as commissioners of CAMHS continue to work within former CCG 
footprints, now called ‘Places’. 
 
You can however forward any enquires regarding the commissioning of CAMHS 
and the SHOUT service to local Place teams via the contact details on the 
general enquires section of our website via the following link: 
https://www.cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk/contact/general-enquiries/  
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